
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Brian Babcock 
August 5, 2020 – 5:00 p.m. Communications Officer 
 Telephone: (408) 777-3262 
 

 
COVID-19 Response Update 

 
The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our 
residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards 
the City’s response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public 
Health Department. For more information, visit www.cupertino.org/coronavirus.  
 
 
Virtual Meetings and Events 
 
Council and Commission Meetings Being Held Online 
Due to the ongoing Shelter-in-Place Order, City Council and Commission meetings will be 
held through teleconference moving forward. This week’s teleconference meetings include: 
 
Wednesday, August 5 
Library Commission 
TICC Meeting 
 
Thursday, August 6 
Parks and Recreation Commission 
 
Saturday, August 8 and Sunday, August 9 
Free Shakespeare in the Park at Home, King Lear 
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